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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 4 

Tuesday 28th Nov 

Foundation Transition Day 

Friday  1st December Whole 

School Assembly 3pm 

Wednesday 6th December 

Y1/2 Late Night 

Friday 8th December - Whole 

School House Sports 

Monday 11th December—

Foundation Bundoora Farm 

Tuesday 12th December - 

Whole School STEP UP Day 

Wednesday 13th December - 

Art Show/Cultural Event 

Friday 15th December— 

Year 6 Graduation 

Wednesday 20th December 

Last Day of School Finish at 

1.30pm 

HATS MUST BE WORN FOR 

THE REST OF THE YEAR 

 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to start by saying thank you to everyone for their kind 

thoughts while I was on leave and the warm welcome on return. It 

has been great being back, although I’m still getting around a little 

tentatively. A sincere thank you to Ben and Rosie who stepped up 

during my absence and took on the Acting roles of Principal and  

Assistant Principal. I felt extremely comfortable knowing the school was in capable hands 

and thank the whole community for your support and understanding. It has been very  

rewarding to hear about various achievements the students have made during the first part 

of term and has been a reminder of how proud I am to be Principal of Keilor Heights PS. 

School Review  

On Monday we had the final panel day for our School Review. During the day the panel 

reflected on feedback and evidence collected by core panel members about school  

highlights and opportunities to develop during our next Strategic Plan. The external School 

Reviewer will now prepare and submit the final report based on the findings. This usually 

takes 4-6 weeks, which means we will be able to share the report with the community  

during Term 1 next year. Once we have the report, we will then finalise our Strategic Plan 

for the next four years.  

Art/Cultural Event 

I would like to thank our Specialist Team and 

PFA for the work they have been doing to  

organise our Grand Art/Cultural Event being 

held on Wednesday 13th December between 

2.00pm – 6.00pm. 
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BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 8 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      FRIDAY, DECEMBER 1
ST

, 2023 

           Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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GET YOUR COS BOOKPACK ORDERS IN ASAP 

FREE DELIVERY FOR YEARS 3 -6 IF ORDERED BEFORE 3RD DECEMBER 

DELIVERY FOR FOUNDATION - YEAR 2 STRAIGHT TO THE SCHOOL 

Ms Clarke has been working extremely hard with students preparing various Art works for you to view, 

while teachers and special guests have been working with cohorts to learn a dance from a different 

country that they will be performing during the afternoon. Please make sure you come along with your 

dancing shoes on so you can join in and learn a new dance with your child/ren. 

Transitions 

We are currently working through our transition process and during the next few weeks students will be working with 

different students from across their cohort to support them with their transition for next year. Our whole school transition 

day will be Tuesday 12th December where we will have classes and teachers finalised for 2024. Please remember a number 

of factors are taken into consideration when forming classes to have the best balance possible for gender, academic and 

social and emotional needs.  

End of Year 

As we are heading into the final few weeks, please be aware of the various events 

and activities that will be happening across the school. Teachers will send out infor-

mation through Compass, so please read these and if not sure about something, 

your child’s classroom teacher is the first point of contact. 

Looking forward to a few weeks of fun filled events and celebrations to end the 

year. 

Victoria Graham 
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USE THESE CODES  

FOR  

YEARS 3 - 6 ONLY 
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USE THESE CODES 

FOR 

FOUNDATION - YEAR 2 ONLY 
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LIGHTING UP  

@ KHPS  

VERY SOON!! 
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